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On November 8 and 9, 2022, we held Procurement Partner Briefing 2022 for our procurement 

partners in Japan, China, and Thailand over the course of four online sessions. 

The Nikon Group holds briefings every year for its procurement partners to spread awareness 

of its approach to procurement. In these briefings, we explained our approach to building trust 

with procurement partners and creating social value in both business and sustainability through 

co-creation activities based on mutual understanding. In addition to explanations on “supply 

chain information management,” “quality control,” “procurement standards and initiatives for 

human rights, labor, and the environment,” and “optimization of logistics networks,” we also 

introduced the subject of human rights due diligence, which is increasingly recognized as 

important in recent years. 

Human rights due diligence involves identifying the risks of human rights violations associated 

with corporate activities in advance and implementing measures for prevention and alleviation. 

The Nikon Group is committed to these efforts moving forward. Although this was the second 

occasion that the briefing was conducted in an online format, we were able to communicate 

with 1,268 participants from the 1,004 procurement partners that took part. 

Going forward, the Nikon Group strives to deepen dialogue and cooperation with procurement 

partners while fulfilling social responsibilities throughout the entire supply chain as a company 

trusted by society. 
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